
Past groups who have worked with FOBCP include: 
 

· Keep Pinellas Beautiful 
· Tarpon Springs Rotary Club 
· East Lake High School Environmental Club 
· Nielsen  
· Hillsborough Academy of Math & Science 
· Scout Groups 
· Mitchell High School Honor Society 
· Sickles High School Honor Society 

 
This is a wonderful opportunity for your group to bond together while  
working for a good cause. 

 
If you are interested, please contact FOBCP at: 

info@friendsofbrookercreekpreserve.org 
727-934-2680 

Return the Preserve Work Days 
 

Attention Civic Groups, Businesses, School Groups, and more! 
 
If you are looking for a hands-on volunteer opportunity, consider partnering 
with the Friends of Brooker Creek Preserve (FOBCP) for a work day at 
Brooker Creek Preserve!  Volunteers will work with FOBCP to remove ex-
otic and invasive plants to help “return the Preserve” to its natural state.   

Student volunteers pulling down 
overgrown grapevine. 

Volunteers cutting vines 
into manageable pieces. 

Volunteers removing 
invasive St. Augustine 
grass. 


